
 

  

 

 

 

Today was a great day at OTSAR. 

The halls smelled delicious from the delicious apples that were 

cooking downstairs. It feels good that we worked hard to make this 

yummy treat for our end of day snack. We peeled, diced and then 

brought them down to the kitchen to turn into applesauce. YUM! 

Making projects with Bonnie was fun!  We heard a great story and 

learnt many new concepts about leaves. 

Making corn key chains using different colored beads was so much 

fun. We worked hard using our fine motor skills. 

We also made leaf rubbings from real and fake leaves. Then we did 

a collage with various leaf themed shapes and textures. 

Some groups had a great time playing ball with Sol in the park or in 

the backyard.  

Looking forward to seeing everyone next time :)  

Melissa 

 



 

 


